
From: Barbora Jedlickova<                                                 > 
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 5:43 PM 
To: Grocery Code Review <GroceryCodeReview@TREASURY.GOV.AU> 
Subject: Food and Grocery Code of Conduct Review 2023–24 
 
Dear consultation team, 
 
Thank you for reviewing this important matter. 
 
I would like to draw your attention to my previous publications, which discuss several issues you 
have been looking at in the current review: 
 

• Barbora Jedlickova, ‘Vertical Issues Arising from Conduct between Large Supermarkets and 
Small Suppliers in the Grocery Market: Law and Industry Codes of Conduct’ (2015) 36(1) 
European Competition Law Review 19. 

• Barbora Jedlickova and Julie Clarke, ‘Grocery Markets and Efficiency of Antitrust and Liability 
Issues in relation to Corporate Social Responsibility’ in LIDC Contributions on Antitrust Law, 
Intellectual Property and Unfair Competition (2nd series, Springer, Heidelberg, 2015). 

 
 
Please, find them attached for your information. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Barbora 
 
Barbora Jedlickova 
PhD (Glas); LLM, Mgr 
Senior Lecturer 
  
TC Beirne School of Law 
The University of Queensland 
W315, Forgan Smith Building (1) 
Brisbane Qld 4072 Australia 
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